



Norwich Road Runners Committee Meeting Minutes

Tuesday 27th March 2018

1. Apologies –Tina, Gary, Mick, Mark, coach team, social com.

2. Confirmation of meeting minutes from 6/2/2018

3. Social Committee update

Coastal walk-request has come in for event with mention of costs £1200-Committee

happy to support but wanted some more clarification to exact funds needed from club.

Action – Glyn to contact social committee. (Note vote taken after meeting after speaking

to social committee through email and messenger where all members supported

sponsorship and majority voted to support minibus costs- up to total of £800. Other costs

to be charged to participants)

4. Junior update

Neil W has offered to lead older juniors run pre - Thursday night NRR road session

5. Club Communications report

No issues – Discussion about one enquiry about the dropping of student membership.

6. Club race report (Tina not at meeting- see below)

Race update - Wroxham 5k series is open through Chip timing UK. Medical arrangement with

Broadland First aider. Forms sent to NNDC Safety Advisory Board. Road closure applied for.

I will be working on other elements over the weekend

Chris to seek confirmation about discrepancies in minimum age (from booking site to club site/last year's age)

7. Club race trip 2019-Chris mentioned it is in early stages of planning, no news yet

8. Other races

Ekiden

List to go on board asking for interest- Committee happy to take coach deposits to ensure commitment from those signing up



RNR

James to contact RNR about ensuring we can have 4 teams again.

James happy to captain again, as is Debs/Stacey.

(Note after meeting Gary contacted RNR and previous captains. Confirmed that Debs/Stacey happy to captain ladies, Paul/Tony Vets. Likely to be one less team given this year so 1 more captain may be needed)

9. Expenditure report

MARCH SPEND

UKA – coaching courses	1520
UKA -affiliation	98
Alma Simmonds – junior kit	120
Road closure broadband half	36
Sewell park – room hire	400

10. GDPR (Glyn)

Reported that membership instructions has been changed to comply with GDPR.

Glyn to give Alma details of changes in sign up sheets for Juniors as they being completed/kept by Junior section to comply with safeguarding procedures.

Glyn to liaise with UKA about any other changes to policy needed then liase with

Tina before next meeting

11. Walk/run email

D Thomas to be asked to meeting to present his proposal

12. Sponsorship of runner (communication from Penny)

Tina to be asked for more details next month

13. AOB

Talk about XC league (Wednesday) that support would be offered by club to host the

Catton park event next year

14. Agree next meeting- Tuesday 24th April 8pm